
ANNOUNCEMENT 
TOWN OF EDGEWOOD 

LIBRARY ADVISORY BOARD MEETING - CANCELLED 
POSTED –  1/12/2021 

171B NM-344, Edgewood, NM 87015 
 
 
 

The regular Town of Edgewood Library 
Advisory Board virtual meeting scheduled 
for Thursday, January 21, 2021 at 6:30pm 

has been cancelled due to lack of a 
quorum. 

 
 

Pending any special meetings or unexpected cancellations, the next 
regularly scheduled Town of Edgewood Library Advisory Board virtual 

meeting will occur on Thursday, April 15, 2021 at 6:30pm.  Virtual 
access information will be posted prior to the meeting. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
All Library Advisory Board Meetings are open to the public and are held quarterly at 6:30PM in the Edgewood 
Community Library pending unexpected cancellations, special meetings, and/or extraordinary circumstances. 
 
If you are an individual with a disability who needs a reader, amplifier, qualified sign language interpreter, or any 
other form of auxiliary aid or service to attend or participate in the hearing or meeting, please contact the Town 
Clerk at (505) 286-4518 or by email at clerk@edgewood-nm.gov at least five (5) days prior to the meeting or as 
soon as possible. 

mailto:clerk@edgewood-nm.gov

